Newsletter from the Independent Living Center
June 2013

Welcome everybody to have the news of many activities from all the teenagers at the Independent
Living Center for June 2013. After our teenagers started the new semester, they had a lot of
activities to do with their friends at the school. Now they must do the best on their lessons because
they will have the section test for getting the collected marks for the final exam. Besides our
teenagers were very happy to do all activity with many groups of kind people during the month.
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On the 1% of June all the teenagers came to have a special lunch offered by the staffs of GKN Drive
Line (Thailand) Co., Ltd., who also donated many consumer goods to the Camillian Social Center
Rayong. Thank a lot for their kindness.
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On the 8™ of June our teenagers had lunch at the center, which was offered by the group of kind
people leading by Mr.Yai and friends. After lunch they had a music performance on the stage. Our
teenagers were very full of happiness. We would like to give them our sincerely thanks for their
kindness.
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On the 9t of June our teenagers enjoyed having lunch offered by a group of kind people from
Mazda Rayong on the occasion of ms.Som-O and ms.Yao’s birthday. Thanks a lot for their
kindness. We wish them be healthy and happy.

Just before lunch, our teenagers enjoyed doing all the fun activities with the administrator:
Mr.David and staffs from the Marriott hotel, Bangkok. Thank you very much for visiting and
supporting us.
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On the 15™ of June our teenagers came to have a special lunch at the center offered by Mr. Aran
Samretkit and his family. We would like to give them back our sincerely thanks for their kindness.
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On June 16, Miss Su and her friends and family came to offer a lunch for the members of the
Camillian Social Center Rayong. We would like to give them our sincerely thanks for their
kindness.
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On the 22" of June our teenagers came to do the wonderful activities with a group of the students
from Regent's School Bangkok at the center. Our teenagers enjoyed doing all activities and played
funny games with them. Then some of our teenagers played the music for giving thanks to them.

Fuil 22 fguisu 2556 1B LEMTUBUANUIANTNNYNAINSINAUAGNINIEBUANN
59158 The Regent’s School N§aMw flunsnfanssuuaznuaynsg Wnuidnaudandaidau
TaynauuiudIuni uazise) BTuduRNLIALT lALEAIANNEINITANINAUATIA D
apuannAuNNLEsuLazinfanssalifuwIn

On the 23" of June, our teenagers came to the center and did again for the second time the funny
activities with the administrator and staffs from the Marriott Hotel, Bangkok. Thank a lot for their
visitation and for the wonderful activity for us..
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On the 29" of June our teenagers were very happy to do activities with staffs of the NIFCO
(THAILAND) group. We would like to give them back our sincerely thanks for their kindness that
they offered a special lunch and nice ice cream. We hope they will come to visit again in the future.
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On 30™ of June our teenagers came to the center and did many activities with a group of kind
people leading by Miss Nawaporn Faiprasit and Mr. Pholchana Suwanrai and friends: big bike
team, Classic Motorcycle team, Motocross team, Eastern team, members of PuttathumSongkror
Association, Rotee owner, Pae Air shop and everyone who have joined the activity for the children
of Camillian Social Center Rayong. We would like to give them our sincerely thanks for their
kindness.
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Independent Living Center
10/9 Sukhumvit Rd. Soi Nackautid 46,
Maptaphut, Meaung, Rayong 21150
Tel: 038- 608218 Fax: 038-608236
Email: Idpliving@hotmail.com
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